Planning

13th November 2024

Dear Ms White

DM/24/02853/LB 20A South Street Durham

The City of Durham Trust is pleased to support these well evidenced, sound proposals upgrading
the windows of this listed building to double glazing by a reputable company.

Best wishes
John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org



